
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:           July 4, 2025 

 
 

Ohio Association of Foodbanks Statement on Passage of Budget Reconciliation (H.R. 1) 

Media Statement from Joree Novotny, executive director, Ohio Association of Foodbanks 

 

“The passage of the budget reconciliation bill will weaken access to wholesome food and reliable health 

care for many Ohio families. It includes fundamental, structural and sweeping changes to the nation’s 

primary food assistance program, the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP). These changes 

will be implemented at different intervals over the next three fiscal years and create ongoing uncertainty 

for communities facing food budget shortfalls and economic instability. 

“Our network of 12 regional foodbanks and their 3,600 faith-based and charitable partners remain 

committed to doing as much as we can to stand side-by-side with children, parents, workers, seniors, and 

disabled Ohioans striving to keep healthy food on the table. We continue to be motivated to stretch 

resources in partnership with farmers, manufacturers, retailers, local, state, and federal government 

agencies and policymakers, and countless donors and volunteers.  

“The promise of adequate, nourishing food helps families to think beyond meeting today’s basic needs and 

focus on pursuing brighter futures. Our resolve to ensure that promise is met across Ohio remains strong, 

and we will continue to call on our communities to link arms with us so that we can ensure no one in our 

great state goes hungry.”  

### 

About the Ohio Association of Foodbanks 

The Ohio Association of Foodbanks is Ohio’s largest charitable response to hunger, representing Ohio’s 12 Feeding America 

foodbanks and 3,600 member charities including food pantries, hot meals, and other hunger relief programs. In SFY 2024, the 

association and its member foodbanks were able to acquire and distribute more than 292 million pounds of food and grocery 
items. Visit them on the web at www.ohiofoodbanks.org. 

 

Contact:  Joree Novotny, Executive Director for the Ohio Association of Foodbanks 

614-273-5818 (cell) – or – jnovotny@ohiofoodbanks.org 

 


